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Mr. Dan Doepker 
4253 S Township Road 151 
Tiffin, OH 44883-8964 
(419)447-5615 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dan Doepker 
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Mr. Jason Graham 
POBox 1653 
Kent, OH 44240-0031 
(330) 677-4197 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving Fu^tEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecnic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jason Graham 



Bridget Mattler 
2721 High Hampton Tri 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-3369 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give then- mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Bridget Mattler 



Mr. Bill Bond 
1733 TuscaroraDr 
Grove City, OH 43123-8088 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Bill Bond 



Mr. Jeb Branner 
12500 N Peach Ridge Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-9759 
(740) 592-5778 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: lEnergy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save ±em money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeb Branner 



Ms. Gail Meese 
15 E Lakeview Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1214 
(614)268-4220 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gail Meese 



Miss Sylvia Supe 
443 Yarabee Tree 
Cincinnati, OH 45255-4868 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Sylvia Supe 



Mr. Russell Chadwell 
97 Regency Park Blvd 
Maineville, OH 45039-7950 

Aug 6,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Russell Chadwell 



Danielle Tate 
547 Beckler Ln 
Delaware, OH 43015-3464 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Seciuity Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Danielle Tate 



Ms. Stephanie Goodwin 
1109 N Mantua St 
Kent, OH 44240-2327 
(330) 842-0226 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Stephanie Goodwin 



Mr. Greg Nielson 
19194 Hunt Rd 
Strongsville, OH 44136-8345 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FustEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Nielson 



Mrs. Kellie Pancost 
23 Farmer St 
Wakeman, OH 44889-9415 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kellie Pancost 



Mr. Joe Coladangelo 
8257 Morley Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-8033 
(440) 357-4480 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joe Coladangelo 



Mr. Edward Wertheimer 
3561 Verger Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45237-2511 
(513)531-5721 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Deal' Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills, 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
denumd we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Edward Wertheimer 



Mrs. Tiffany Wasson 
3362 Kildare Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-2963 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tiffany Wasson 



Mr. Jerry Alter 
18900 Defroit Ext Apt 505 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3263 
(216)221-3144 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Seciuity Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiieir electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jerry Alter 



Ms. Kathy Sizemore 
20 Bryant Ln 
Hamilton, OH 45013-5404 
(214)592-2639 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Kathy Sizemore 



Mr. Robert Mihaly 
1611 Rosewood Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3737 
(216)221-2746 

Aug 6, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers like me deserve a fair 
amount of time in the process to give thefr input. FfrstEnergy has a 
checkered record in Ohio, from their near disaster with a hole in the 
containment vessel at Davis-Besse, to the actual disaster of the 2003 
East Coast blackout, caused by their faulty line maintenance. This is 
not a company that should get the benefit of the doubt, and certainly 
not fast-track approval of anything by the Public Utilities Commission 
of Ohio. I want my say. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Mihaly 



Mrs. Mary Hood 
7695 Cook Rd 
Plain City, OH 43064-9300 
(614)873-3531 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Hood 



Mr. Kevin Calahan 
8864RiverwoodDr 
N Ridgeville, OH 44039-6311 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixjm 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Calahan 



Mr. Dennis Woolley 
2182 Woodland Tree 
Youngstown, OH 44515-4826 
(330) 270-9571 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric seciuity andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Woolley 



Dr. Meryl Soto-Schwartz 
2444 Queenston Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-4316 
(216)371-0964 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation m the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Meryl Soto-Schwartz 



Ms. Jenny Knap 
225 Plymouth Dr 
Bay Village, OH 44140-1479 
(440) 835-5580 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jenny Knap 



Miss Antonietta Dicostanzo 
18900 Defroit Ext Apt 111 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3240 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
diese high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Antonietta Dicostanzo 



Ms. Regina Rolland 
772 15th St SE 
Massillon, OH 44646-8257 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect diem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Regina Rolland 



Ms. A Kelly 
PleaseUseEmail 
Toledo, OH 43606 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. A Kelly 



Mr. Christopher Clark 
3425 Nebraska Ave Apt 137 
Toledo, OH 43607-2814 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savuigs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Christopher Clark 



Marie Smith 
7111 Frank Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-7015 
(330)499-6626 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Marie Smith 



Ms. Jackie Snodgrass 
230 Richardson Dr Apt E 
Upper Sandusky, OH 43351-9690 

Aug 7, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must restilt in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jackie Snodgrass 



Ms. Molly Porter 
315 S Stafford St 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-1726 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Msi. Molly Porter 



Miss Erin Prince 
267 
Whitehall, OH 43213 
(614)571-2975 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducuig 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Erin Prince 



Mr. Dave Leone 
4429 Center St 
Willoughby, OH 44094-5841 
(818)419-8734 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dave Leone 



Ms. Virginia Mattson 
4917 Andrew St 
Saint Bernard, OH 45217-1203 
(513)319-5598 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time m the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Virginia Mattson 



Mr. Hyym Schwab 
3623 Allview Ct 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-2018 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Hyym Schwab 



Mr. Timothy Camp 
539 Washington Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-2959 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Timothy Camp 



Ms. Suzana Megles 
1638 Wmchester Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-5036 
(216)221-5559 

Aug 7, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms- Suzana Megles 



Mr. Marshall Carney 
6323 Glenhurst Dr 
Maumee, OH 43537-4150 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long tenn with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Marshall Carney 



Ms. Teresa Hackney 
2291 Adams Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-3019 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Teresa Hackney 



Mr. Joshua Workman 
2006 E Prospect Rd 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-5343 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joshua Workman 



Ms. Mary Banik 
1610 Ransburg Ave 
Columbus, OH 43223-2550 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Mary Banik 



Naomi Nemes 
9376 Daniels Rd 
Seville, OH 44273-9525 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Naomi Nemes 



Ms. Marcia Matell 
22 Dow Ct 
Fafrfield, OH 45014-3509 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Sectirity Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Marcia Matell 



Mrs. Debbie Pizzi 
2213 W 16th St 
Ashtabula, OH 44004-2734 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Debbie Pizzi 



Ms. Laura Asher 
6953 Thomdike Rd 
Cincmnati, OH 45227-3744 
(513)271-3389 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Laura Asher 



Mr. Lou Stammer 
490 Forest St 
PO Box 6482 
Columbus, OH 43206-2316 
(614)732-4290 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Lou Stammer 



Mr. Doug Bowman 
126StonefieldDr 
Berea, OH 44017-3128 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvuig FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frrim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service, 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Doug Bowman 



Mrs. Kathy Biroschak 
16313 Mock Rd 
Berlin Center, OH 44401-9795 
(330) 547-3254 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must restilt in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kathy Biroschak 



Mr. Sandy Kucinski 
3501 Anderson Pkwy 
Toledo, OH 43606-2006 
(419)472-9121 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Sandy Kucinski 



Ms. Lisa Kenion 
15 E 221st St 
Euclid, OH 44123-1109 
(216)459-8651 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Kenion 



Ms. Patricia Reed 
213 Elizabeth St 
Proctorville, OH 45669-4015 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecnic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensme customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia Reed 



Ms. Florence Nwoguh 
24451 Lakeshore Blvd 
815W 
Euclid, OH 44123 
(216)297-5225 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Conmiission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookuig to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Florence Nwoguh 



Mr. Ed Knight 
1917 Ridgelawn Ave 
Youngstown, OH 44509-2118 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ed Knight 



Mrs. Genelta Levos 
14087 Road 121 
Paulding, OH 45879-8905 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Genelta Levos 



Mr. Paul D. Lewis 
2241 E 90th St 
Cleveland, OH 44106-3457 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Seciuity Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them &om 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul D. Lewis 



Ms. Shannon Kiimey 
1695 Juniata Rd 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-3042 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Shannon Kinney 



Dr. Brian M. Scott 
2323 S Taylor Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-3421 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Brian M. Scott 



Mrs. Sandra Bilek 
3414 Hamlin Rd 
Medina, OH 44256-7627 
(330) 725-3642 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sandra Bilek 



Ms. Shem Rounds 
1942 E 29th St 
Lorain, OH 44055-1911 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sherri Rounds 



Mrs. Kathy Smith 
3188W14thSt#3 
Cleveland, OH 44109-1864 
(216)905-7490 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers might see higher costs on their electric bills. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy efficiency 
programs that will save them money and protect them from overly high 
electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount of time in 
the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Katiiy Smith 



Cedric Lyons. Sr. 
1016 Woodview Ave SW 
Warren, OH 44485-3354 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Cedric Lyons. Sr. 



Ms. Karen Lee 
425 Broadmeadows Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43214-1082 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and Industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Lee 



Mr. Stephen Farmer 
369 Dutch Ridge Rd 
Portsmouth, OH 45662-8735 
(740)776-3441 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Farmer 



Mrs. Diana Mcmillan 
5778 Lakewood Rd 
Ravenna, OH 44266-9001 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills, By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Diana Mcmillan 



Mr. Tim Trent 
111 Harrison St 
Middletown, OH 45042-3204 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

OHio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tim Trent 



Mr. Jerry Salisbury 
1596KTuniroyRd 
Akron, OH 44306-4349 
(330) 784-1960 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jerry Salisbury 



Mr. Erik Delahunt 
239 Moreland Dr 
Canfield, OH 44406-1027 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect diem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Erik Delahunt 



Mr. Erik Delahunt 
239 Moreland Dr 
Canfield, OH 44406-1027 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Erik Delahunt 



Mr. Erik Delahunt 
239 Moreland Dr 
Canfield, OH 44406-1027 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Erik Delahunt 



Mr. Earl Grove 
136 Noble St W 
East Canton, OH 44730-1062 
(330)312-2311 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear I^lblic Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Earl Grove 



Mr. Robert Szeligo 
188 Grand Ave 
Akron, OH 44302-1220 
(330) 867-4872 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Szeligo 



Miss Kristian Adamic 
1165 Lake Rd Apt I 
Conneaut, OH 44030-1172 
(440)381-1370 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kristian Adamic 



Ms. Julie Phalen 
4224 Brookside Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-2102 
(513)591-1919 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Julie Phalen 



Ms. Yvette Slusarski 
1203 Gordon Rd 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-1336 
(440)461-6619 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Yvette Slusarski 



Gerald White 
750 Lais Rd 
Norwalk, OH 44857-9577 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utihties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Gerald White 



Ms. Peggy Light 
3432 E Fairfax Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-4210 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect ±em from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency nitist result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Peggy Light 



Barbara Lancki 
8800LynnhavenRd 
Parma Heights, OH 44130-4136 
(440) 845-7652 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric secmity andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Ffrst Energy has been irresponsible. Please do the right thing and 
hold them to account. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Lancki 



Mr. Chris Brentar 
269 Cardinal Dr 
Medina, OH 44256-2803 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Brentar 



Mr. Gene And Wilberta Schaefer 
6832 Cloister CHffs Dr 
Middletown, OH 45042-9226 
(513)424-2761 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gene And Wilberta Schaefer 



Mr. Walter Woolfolk 
3978 Abmgton Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45229-1302 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Walter Woolfolk 



Mr. Ronald Rosenthal 
2179SHelenwoodDr 
Beavercreek, OH 45431-3012 
(937)429-0556 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronald Rosenthal 



Kathleen Rehus 
1780EParkhavenDr 
SevenHills, OH 44131-3927 
(216)524-8655 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect ±em from 
these higji electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Rehus 



Ms. Barbara Rogers 
51 County Road 2 
Rayland, OH 43943-7894 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Rogers 



Mr. Gary Esler 
38753 Bell Rd 
Willoughby, OH 44094-7523 
(440) 975-8569 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Esler 



Mr. Rocky Myers 
PO Box 232 
114 W Mam St Apt B Rear 
Shawnee, OH 43782-0232 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Rocky Myers 



Ms. Renee Mansfield 
2815 Vandeiberg Ave 
Columbus, OH 43204-2708 
(270)312-6934 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give tiiefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Renee Mansfield 



Mrs. Christine Olle 
7564 Skylark Dr 
Parma, OH 44130-5972 
(440) 743-0402 

Aug 7, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are lookir^ to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Christine Olle 



Mrs. Mary Nutter 
2303 Fenton St 
Columbus, OH 43224-2317 

Aug?, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary Nutter 



Mr. William Hill 
7471 Tyler Blvd SteN 
Mentor, OH 44060-5413 
(216)408-1444 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. Bylaw, every doUar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in die long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William Hill 



Mr. Dennis Ring 
901 Lakeland Dr 
WesterviUe, OH 43081-4221 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frx)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of tune in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Ring 



Ms. Nina Alexander 
3723FrancineCt 
Columbus, OH 43232-4843 
(614) 577-8542 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nina Alexander 



Mrs. Julie Viergutz 
5227 Daleside Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44134-1101 
(216) 459-8562 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensiu-ing we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Julie Viergutz 



Mr. Robert Rawlinson 
410 Center St 
New Richmond, OH 45157-1108 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust eneigy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Rawlinson 



Dr. Nancy Decker 
8229 Olde 8 Rd 
Nortiifield, OH 44067-2833 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Nancy Decker 



Ms. Yehudit Kanfer 
79 N Stanwood Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209-1502 
(614)237-7519 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on ±efr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Yehudit Kanfer 



Dr. Wayne K &amp; Susan Wright 
1006 Crestwood Hills Dr 
Vandalia, OH 45377-2615 
(937)898-4518 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Wayne K &amp; Susan Wright 



Mr. William Weber 
6921 Reed Rd 
Conneaut, OH 44030-3422 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. WiUiam Weber 



Mr. Raymond Gettins 
218 Worthington Ave 
Wyoming, OH 45215-4342 
(513)821-2789 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customer will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers fri Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Lets make sure we get this one right! 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Raymond Gettins 



Ms. GayGoden 
18951 Abby Ave 
Euclid, OH 44119-1732 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gay Goden 



Mr. Darren Collins 
120 Cassil St 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-1602 
(740) 397-7269 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Darren Collins 



Mr. Edward Husa 
256 E 210th St 
Euclid, OH 44123-1833 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Edward Husa 



Mr. Brandon Okone 
6022 Woodshfre Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-7065 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided witii reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brandon Okone 



Ms. Gloria Gusman 
7615 Lakota Springs Dr 
West Chester, OH 45069-1456 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gloria Gusman 



Ms. Edith Nelson 
5384 Highland Rd 
Highland Hts, OH 44143-1913 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Edith Nelson 



Andrew Smart 
40 Eden PI 
Athens, OH 45701-1420 
(740)818-7710 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Smart 



Mr. Michael Welly 
425 Mariay Rd 
Dayton, OH 45405-1858 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Welly 



Ms. Jean Church 
l002ElmwoodDr 
Willoughby, OH 44094-7032 
(440) 942-2497 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

NOTSOFAST!! DO THE RIGHT THING!! 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Jean Church 



Mrs. Pat Ormiston 
2354WHedgewoodDr 
Westlake, OH 44145-4025 
(440) 835-2708 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

We all need to be good stewards of this planet Earth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pat Ormiston 



Mr. Melvin Broniman 
288 Foumier St 
Berea, OH 44017-1503 
(440) 234-8995 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result m more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savuigs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Melvin Broniman 



Sandra Netzley 
5920 Horseshoe Bend Rd 
Ludlow Falls, OH 45339-9724 
(937) 698-6426 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Netzley 



Mr. A Schmitt 
310 Riverside Dr 
Galloway, OH 43119-9658 
(614) 879-8833 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

C'Mon Man! 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fix)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
redtice the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar sa\'ed. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. A SchmiU 



Elizabeth Story 
160 N Congress St 
Athens, OH 45701-1623 
(740) 592-6159 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Story 



Mr. Joseph Greenwalt 
3329 S Crissey Rd 
Monclova, OH 43542-9574 
(419)865-2722 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joseph Greenwalt 



Ms. Tamera Bryant 
990 Bryden Rd 
Columbus, OH 43205-1812 
(614) 258-4205 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Tamera Bryant 



Lindsey Kohlenburg 
4439 Township Road 75 
Mount Gilead, OH 43338-9464 
(419)946-6770 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biUs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Lindsey Kohlenburg 



Ms. Grace Corr 
2409 Bunker Ln 
AptD 
Willoughby, OH 44094-8017 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Grace Corr 



Ms. Thelma Seto 
1088 Ellis Run Rd 
Cutler, OH 45724-5040 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to tiie best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Thelma Seto 



Ms. Pamela Shaw 
6615 Lebanon St 
Cincinnati, OH 45216-1930 
(513)257-4960 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Pamela Shaw 



Mr. David Marquis 
2928 County Road 200 
Belle Center, OH 43310-9612 
(937) 465-2566 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Marquis 



Mr. Robert Hrivnak 
6486 State Rd Apt C19 
Parma, OH 44134-4192 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr, Robert Hrivnak 



Shasta Prince 
Woodin Road 
Chardon, OH 44024 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long tenn with elecfric seciuity and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Shasta Prince 



Dr. Daniel Fouke 
2429 Schnebly Rd 
Spring Valley, OH 45370-9814 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs ±at will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Daniel Fouke 



Mr. Calvin Johnson 
1855CraseDr 
Xenia, OH 45385-4917 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Eneigy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Calvin Johnson 



Ms. Donna Schall 
1956 Maple Rd 
Stow, OH 44224-4633 
(330) 688-5049 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Donna Schall 



Ms. Dawn Stanko 
9828 Concord Rd 
Dublin, OH 43017-7625 
(614) 336-3709 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dawn Stanko 



Mrs. Pam Abfrached 
3649 Hopper Ridge Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45255-5061 
(513)752-1898 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pam Abirached 



Dr. Vilma Kolacz-Belanger 
405 Thomas Ln 
Gfrard, OH 44420-1130 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Conmussion of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will .save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Vilma Kolacz-Belanger 



Anna van der Meulen 
28071 Gilchrist Dr 
Euclid, OH 44132-1319 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Anna van der Meulen 



Mrs. Karen Poillon 
205 Brown Ave 
Fafrbom, OH 45324-2304 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these h i ^ elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Karen Poillon 



Dr. Helen Becker 
486 Graham Rd 
CuyahogaFaUs, OH44221-1302 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Helen Becker 



Ms. Cathy Wootan 
3862 W 20tii St 
Cleveland, OH 44109-2936 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills- FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensm-ing we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cathy Wootan 



Mr. Dennis Smith 
7111 Frank Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-7015 
(330)499-6626 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Smith 



Ms. B Eggleston 
3029 Osgood Rd E 
Columbus, OH 43232-5207 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. B Eggleston 



Mr. Douglas West 
1096BassettRd 
Westlake, OH 44145-1109 
(216)496-7482 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Douglas West 



Ms. Marilyn Bakanec 
3305 Canterbury Rd 
Westlake, OH 44145-4621 
(440) 899-9136 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilides Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric secmity andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Marilyn Bakanec 



Mr. Jerome Gilbert 
972 Meadowland Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45255-4410 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Please review and consider this appeal for the betterment of Ohio. 

Thank You. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jerome Gilbert 



Mr. Robert Seaman 
7196 FieldstoneCt Unit E 
Sharonville, OH 45241-3424 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FustEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Seaman 



Mrs. Judy Moyers 
57 Cedar Ct 
Geneva, OH 44041-1344 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Judy Moyers 



Mrs. Maureen Lorenz 
2031 N Devon Rd 
Upper Arlington, OH 43212-1045 
(614)481-9728 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customer were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Maureen Lorenz 



Dr. Daniel Dawley 
18010 HammansburgRd 
Cygnet, OH 43413-9774 
(419)308-9678 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customera are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Daniel Dawley 



Ms. Fredde Hollman 
420 E 124th St 
Cleveland, OH 44108-1708 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we ail save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Fredde Hollman 



Mr. Charles Cicco 
2915 Euclid Heights Blvd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-2007 
(216)371-1223 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Charles Cicco 



Mr. Daniel Dawley 
ISO 10 Hammansburg Rd 
Cygnet, OH 43413-9774 
(419)308-9678 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubUc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Dawley 



Miss Amanda Tedrick 
5533 Clover VaUey Rd 
Johnstown, OH 43031-8125 
(740)966-0181 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan, As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Amanda Tedrick 



Ms. Nancy Dollard 
11255 Cottmgham Cfr NW 
Uniontown, OH 44685-9186 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust eneigy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Dollard 



Mrs. Jamie Sitko 
PO Box 464 
Hiram, OH 44234-0464 

Aug 7, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jamie Sitko 



Mr. Ronn Koester 
5706 Bonsels Pkwy 
Toledo, OH 43615-1416 
(419)841-3172 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronn Koester 



Dr. Patrick Mclendon 
3827 Larchview Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45236-1625 
(513)871-2605 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and j ob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to die PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Patrick Mclendon 



Ms. DeBorah Edwards 
2714 Lafeuille Cfr 
Cincinnati, OH 45211-8270 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. DeBorah Edwards 



Mr. P Dominic Diblasi 
5988 Parkglen Rd 
Galloway, OH 43119-9291 
(614)679-1365 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensiuing we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. P Dominic Diblasi 



Miss Stephanie Beckman 
1920 Collingwood Blvd Apt 1212 
Toledo, OH 43604-5085 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customer will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Stephanie Beckman 



Mrs. Christy Turner 
4881 Dublin Fls 
Columbus, OH 43221-5276 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
±ese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Christy Tumer 



Mr. Brian Erickson 
335 E Longview Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1256 
(614) 784-9752 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in die process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brian Erickson 



Stephanie Cooper 
924 Morris St 
Cincinnati, OH 45206-2506 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that w'ill save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie Cooper 



Dr. Louis Brasaemle 
4721 Copley Rd 
Copley, OH 44321-1817 
(330) 666-7305 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Louis Brasaemle 



Sherry Spencer 
18812 Squirrel Run Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44130-4851 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Sherry Spencer 



Ms. Rhonda Marr 
391 Fairmount Ave NE 
Warren, OH 44483-5220 
(330) 399-2440 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utihties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rhonda Marr 



Mrs. Kim Cosom 
701 E 35th St 
Lorain, OH 44055-1423 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mrs. Kim Cosom 



Katiileen Koviak 
10507 Lake Ave Apt 307 
Cleveland, OH 44102-1295 
(440)506-0014 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Koviak 



Mr. James Skalsky 
21 Pleasantview Dr 
Athens, OH 45701-1447 
(740) 707-7068 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James Skalsky 



Mr. Paul Harrison 
1243 Lenore Ave 
Columbus, OH 43224-3356 
(614)456-7446 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Harrison 



Mrs. Maryanne Carse 
370 N Chillicothe Rd 
Aurora, OH 44202-9791 
(440)836-7012 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Maryanne Carse 



Mrs. Martha Mihaly 
1611 Rosewood Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-3737 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixim 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tfrne in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Martha Mihaly 



Mrs. Janice Tinkham 
4115 State Route 7 N 
Cheshfre, OH 45620-9609 
(111)111-1111 

Aug 7, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biUs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make die right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Janice Tinkham 



Ms. MelindaFulop 
13302 Cormere Ave Apt 505 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1565 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Seciuity Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Melinda Fulop 



Mrs. Nancy Allen 
4293 Manchester Rd 
Franklin, OH 45005-4405 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nancy Allen 



Mrs. Lory Dicsko 
867 Fafrfield School Rd 
Columbiana, OH 44408-1631 
(330)482-4319 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lory Dicsko 



Ms. Margaret Agnew 
4097 Middlebrook Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45440-3309 
(937)241-1089 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electiic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tfian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Margaret Agnew 



Mr, Eugene Marquis 
215 Woolper Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45220-1217 
(513)721-8127 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Eugene Marquis 



Miss Dawn Moore 
718 Oregon Ave 
Mc Donald, OH 44437-1624 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Dawn Moore 



Mr. Michael Casey 
l92PenfieldLn 
Cincinnati, OH 45238-6112 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Eneigy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Casey 



An Doyle 
5547 Bow Falls Blvd 
Dublin, OH 43016-7388 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
An Doyle 



Ms. Janet Sheetz 
10508 Porter Ln 
Atiiens, OH 45701-8901 
(740)797-7431 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency progran^ that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electiic bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janet Sheetz 



Ms. Carol Cochrane 
1445 Montcalm Rd 
Columbus, OH 43221-3450 
(614)487-9059 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
ui the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customer are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Carol Cochrane 



Perry White 
3015 Lincoln Blvd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44118-2033 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Perry White 



Ms. Patricia Smith 
817 Boulevard Dr 
Belpre, OH 45714-1207 
(740)423-9115 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect ±em from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia Smith 



Mr. Donny Davis 
1938 Euclid Ave Ste 200 
Cleveland, OH 44115-2254 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Flan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fixjm 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electiic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Doimy Davis 



Mr. Michael Lees 
142 1/2 Wis t Ave 
Columbus, OH 43201-3405 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Michael Lees 



Mr. Isaac Walton 
15512 GreenwayRd 
Cleveland, OH 44111-3010 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Isaac Walton 



Mr. Stephen Owen 
7096 Sprucewood Ct 
Cmcinnati, OH 45241-1054 
(513)777-7096 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Owen 



Mrs. Florence Thompson 
2125 Oxford Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-1606 
(513) 232-4759 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Oliio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Securit>' Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these h i ^ electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Florence Thompson 



Mr. Daniel Sheehan 
]247DerbydaleRd 
Akron, OH 44306-4039 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Sheehan 



Mr. Erik Horak 
182 Warren Ave 
Elyria, OH 44035-6236 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in die long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Erik Horak 



Mrs. Frances Lack 
524 Shade Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45255-5068 
(513)843-6460 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Frances Lack 



Mr. George Kovacs 
19205 Arrowhead Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44119-2148 
(216)240-4115 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. George Kovacs 



Michael Jones 
312 Glenmoore Ct 
Pataskala, OH 43062-7355 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Jones 



Ms. Teresa Ocampo 
1326 Clifford Dr 
Copley, OH 44321-1880 
(734) 944-4065 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industiial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Teresa Ocampo 



Mr. John Dierig 
610 Carrington PI Apt 207 
Loveland, OH 45140-8671 
(513)583-5885 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Dierig 



Mrs. Rebecca Johnson 
901GarfordAve 
Elyria, OH 44035-6654 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rebecca Johnson 



Mrs. Marie Seminaro 
3101 WEdgertonRd 
Silver Lake, OH 44224-3139 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiUties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Marie Seminaro 



Ms. Robin Mygrant 
133 EucHd Ave 
Bellevue, OH 44811-1043 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and mdustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Robin Mygrant 



Ms. Anna Cruikshank 
1495 W Possum Rd 
Springfield, OH 45506-2832 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Anna Cruikshank 
1495 W Possum Rd 
Springfield, OH 45506-2832 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Anna Cruikshank 



SheUey Gompers 
7350HuntsviewCt 
Huber Heights, OH 45424-2516 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Shelley Gompers 



Ms. Patricia Bready 
8081 Granville Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45224-1122 

Aug 7,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electiic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Patricia Bready 



Mr. James &amp; Roberta Shifflet 
1515 Linwood Dr 
Bucyrus, OH 44820-3042 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them fix)m 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. James &amp; Roberta Shifflet 



Mr. Walter Zurko 
730 Wmter St 
Wooster, OH 44691-2458 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electiic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Walter Zurko 



Ms. Charlotte Cook 
3348 Dolomar Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45239-4064 
(513)385-3263 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Charlotte Cook 



Mr. William Vernon 
308 Wisteria Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419-3553 
(937)294-6722 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William Vernon 



Mr. Mark Patsfall 
1312 Clay St 
Cmcinnati, OH 45202-7608 
(513)241-3232 

Aug 7, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Patsfall 



Ms. Amy Francis 
5761 Whitney Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45227-2730 
(513)967-6880 

Aug 7, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we aU save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amy Francis 



Ms. Alice Dugar 
6800 Chesmut Rd 
Independence, OH 44131-3310 
(216)447-4406 

Aug 6, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Alice Dugar 


